
For the Week of  Sunday, July 11, 2021
ORDER OF TODAY’S WORSHIP OF GOD

Prelude
Announcements
Call to Worship

From Psalm 24
Prayer of  Invocation

Song of  Praise
Nothing But the Blood #195

Scripture of  Assurance
Psalm 85:1-7

Song of  Praise
Heaven Came Down #495

Offering
Scripture Reading

Ephesians 1:1-14
Sermon

I Want That!
Song of  Praise

Blessed Be the Name#103
Prayers of  the People and Lord’s Prayer

Benediction
Postlude

SCHEDULE OF WEEKLY CHURCH ACTIVITIES

Monday - Burrito Ministry

Quilters 1:00pm

Tuesday - Choir Practice 7:00pm

Next Sunday - Morning Bible Studies 9:00

Worship Service 10:15

OUTREACH CORNER - HELP FOR BACK TO SCHOOL FAMILIES

It’s back to school time-the most wonderful time of the year (for parents at least!!).

As many of you know, this can be a very expensive time for families as school systems rely

on parents to provide classroom supplies. If you or someone you know could benefit from a

little support from Jenkins Outreach, PLEASE let Jackie Fuqua or Brother Jason know.

Jackie’s contact information is: email-jfuqua@uspi.com or text 615-319-9404.

All information is kept confidential.

URGENT OR EMERGENCY PRAYER REQUESTS

You may call or text any of the following to place a name or situation on the prayer chain.

Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077 - Church: 615-776-2339 - Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938



THE LUNCH BUNCH IS BACK. IT’S TIME TO EAT AND MEET!

The Lunch Bunch lunch group will be headed out on Friday, July 16 to the Goodness

Gracious Cafe at the Mill in Readyville, Tennessee. For those that want to ride together,

meet at the church at 10:30. If you’ve been before, you know how the lunch bunch has

missed being together. If you haven’t been before, this is a great time to start! Please let

Joyce and Steve Allemore (615) 776-2985 know you are attending as they will make

reservations so the group can sit together.

PRAYER MINISTRY - JULY 17 DAY OF PRAYER FOR OUR JENKINS’ 41ST BIRTHDAY!

In honor of the 41st anniversary of our church’s founding and 25 years in the sanctuary, the

Prayer Ministry asks that each of us plan a time to pray on Saturday, July 17, for our church

and those the church might come to know.

How you can participate:

Pledge to yourself and God a time to pray on Saturday, July 17 (maybe a certain amount of

time, an amount throughout the day, or a particular number of times). Then, spend that

time in prayer on that day so that we can all know we are praying for each other and

together for the church. The building will be open for anyone or any groups that prefer to

pray in the sanctuary.

SUNDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDIES

Please join us and take time in the community of faith to talk about the Lord. We have two

Sunday Morning Bible Studies at 9:00 am.

1. A time of Christian fellowship and group-led Max Lucado studies meets in the gym.

2. Book Study class led by Pastor Jason and others focuses on short writings from some

of Christianity’s most accomplished teachers. The group meets in the hallway

classroom between the gym and the sanctuary.

BABY SHOWER FOR JACLYN (FRANCESCON) VAN FRANK

All women of the church are invited to attend a baby shower for Jaclyn Van Frank

(Daughter of Teresa & Pete Francescon) on August 1, 2021 starting at 1:00pm here at

Jenkins Church. The shower is hosted by Teresa Francescon, Julie Bomar, & Sally Turko.

Jaclyn is registered at BabyList.com. Baby boy, Finley James Van Frank (Finn) should arrive

in early November! If you have any questions please see Teresa Francescon. Thank you

PLEASE PRAY FOR THESE PRAYER REQUESTS FROM LAST WEEK

Timmy Habegger, Patsy Burger & Bill Eatherly, Bill & Mary Beth Roland, Tiara & Laura,

The Mikel Family, Haynes, Carl Brenneman, Rick Bates, Sherry Windrow, Stacy Gilliam,

Prayers for a young man in an auto accident.


